
 

This week, we have been reading ‘The Tiger Who Came to Tea’. We spoke about all of 
the food that the tiger ate and we predicted where the tiger might have come from. 
Following on from this, we have made tiger masks, exploring colour mixing and using 
our fine motor skills to tear tissue paper, and role-played the story in our home 
corner. 
 
Caterpillars 
The caterpillars in their cocoons have now been transferred into their mesh habitat 
ready to transform into butterflies in 7 to 14 days! Mrs Livesey will be taking them 
home over the Easter break to look after them and will keep you updated with photos 
on Tapestry if they begin to transform.  
 
All About EYFS 
We hope you enjoyed reading the Development Matters age-related expectations for 
Understanding the World, last week. 
 
After Easter arrangements 
Mrs Bilsbrough is officially covering Pre-School after the Easter break with support 
from Mrs Thompson and Mrs Kinley. Mrs Livesey will remain in school until Friday 2nd 
May and will then go on maternity leave. 
 
Have a fantastic Easter break! 
The Pre-School Team  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Award 

Freya 

    

 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
PRE-SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week ending 4th April 2025 

Things to Remember: 
 

 Please NAME all uniform. Thank you. 
 

 Please visit our new page on our website, all 
about how you can prepare your child for 
Reception: 
https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/page/startin
g-school/157490 
 

 Pre-School closes for the Easter break on 
Friday 4th April at 1:30pm. 
 

 Pre-School re-opens after the Easter break on 
Tuesday 22nd April. 

Our week in photos – check out our 
class gallery: 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/work
/last-week-of-spring-term-in-pre-
school/96793 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/page/starting-school/157490
https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/page/starting-school/157490

